
I would like to express my sincere gratitude for awarding me the ISPRS TIF Travel Grant 

to participate in the ISPRS Geospatial Week (GSW 2025). It was a great honor and privilege to 

attend this prestigious international event, which brought together global experts, researchers, and 

professionals in the fields of photogrammetry and remote sensing. 

The GSW 2025, known for its diverse range of workshops and technical sessions, provided 

a valuable platform for interdisciplinary discussions and knowledge exchange. The structure of the 

event combining multiple workshops under one umbrella greatly facilitated interaction and 

communication among various research communities. This collaborative atmosphere not only 

enriched my academic understanding but also expanded my awareness of recent advancements 

and innovations in geospatial science and technology. 

Professionally and academically, attending this event has been a highly rewarding 

experience. I had the opportunity to connect with distinguished researchers, academicians, 

scientists, and industry professionals from across the globe, including countries such as Germany, 

China, UAE, and the Netherlands. These interactions significantly broadened my professional 

network and opened up promising avenues for future collaborations and joint research endeavours. 

Moreover, I had the chance to attend multiple presentations and explore various exhibition 

stalls at the event, where I learned about cutting-edge technologies such as LiDAR sensors, oblique 

RGB sensors, laser scanning systems, and advanced remote sensing platforms and software. These 

technologies, along with demonstrations of their real-world applications, provided me with 

practical insights that I hope to incorporate into my own research. 

The technical sessions and paper presentations offered a wealth of knowledge, and I was 

fortunate to receive insightful comments and constructive suggestions on my own work. These 

academic interactions have helped me refine my research approach and inspired me to explore new 

perspectives and methodologies in my ongoing Ph.D. studies. 

Once again, I deeply appreciate the support provided through the ISPRS TIF Travel Grant, 

which made my participation in GSW 2025 possible. I look forward to applying the knowledge 

and connections gained from this experience to contribute meaningfully to the geospatial research 

community. 
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